
December 1, 2003 Recreation Meeting Minutes 

 

Minutes from the November 3 meeting Approved Terry 1
st
 Al 2

nd
 

 

Treasurer’s Report Approved Terry 1
st
 Al 2

nd
 

 

Correspondence In 

Erin Abrahams Letter concerning parking in her driveway 

 DPW has cut back the trees so the signage is more visible  

If they would like to move the driveway that issue must be brought up to the Board of Selectmen and the 

Town Engineer Greg Morse. 

Sports Funding Requests are all in and will be ready for review at the January Meeting 

 

Correspondence Out 

Dialogue of the Future Recreation Sub Committee Survey Questions 

Snow Tubing has 7 interested parties for the December 30 trip still waiting to hear back from Wendy 

concerning the bus   

Budget Information FY 05 to Barbara Barry 

 

Sign and Property Use 

No Requests 

 

New Business 

 Geese Workshop Lynne attended in November quite informative received literature on new trends in the 

controlling the geese population at the Cedar Lake Recreation Area 

The Following Committee members have been elected  

Terry Ryan , Chairperson 

Mary Lou  Volpe , Treasurer 

Lynne Girouard,  Secretary 

 

Old Business 

Tree Lighting Ceremony this Friday December 5, @ 6:00 pm Committee has asked Tom Chamberland if 

the Boy Scouts would like to do a Bonfire on the Common for the Tree Lighting Ceremony Not interested. 

 Sturbridge Girl Scout Troop 411 will be selling ornaments along with the moms Club selling Hot 

Chocolate and donuts.  

All parties have been confirmed 

Committee reviewed the Town Property Application has been approved 

 

Skate Park 

No Business 

 

Recreation Area 

No Business 

 

Next Meeting Monday, January 5, 2004 @ 6:00pm 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:05 pm  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

Recreation Coordinator 


